

April 2, 2024
The Honorable Andrew Friedson
Montgomery County Council
Council Office Building
100 Maryland Avenue, 6th Floor
Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Council President Friedson,

I'm writing to express my strong endorsement of Montgomery Community Media (MCM) as a needed resource in our community. The Montgomery County Council should continue its support of MCM and the many and varied programs they provide.

As we approach the 2024 elections, the League of Women Voters of Montgomery County has been partnering with Montgomery Community Media on a variety of activities. We are working together on nonpartisan voter information for broadcast and for distribution via social media. We have joined in outreach to student and staff organizations at Montgomery College for this work. Our voices are trusted; working together, we can amplify and extend our reach. We share a commitment to voting and good government in our county—a commitment always essential but even more so in this time of misinformation, distrust, and polarization. Nonprofit nonpartisan leadership to support elections in the county could not be more important than it is now.

MCM allows us at the League to make a contribution to our local community by providing training, technical expertise, and outlets for creators of original content, local news, information, and programs that are relevant to our county residents. We rely on this partnership, and we look forward to seeing MCM continue to reach viewers in the county.

Very sincerely,

Susan aebertine

President LWVMC

League of Women Voters of Montgomery County, MD, Inc., 15800 Crabbs Branch Way, Suite 300, Rockville, MD 20855 Tel: 301-984-9585 Email: lwvmc@lwvmocomd.org Web: lwvmocomd.org